February 29, 1984

-

The Reverend Father Paree Metjian
Pastor, St. Leon Armenian Church
12-51 Saddle River Road

Fair Lawn, NJ 07410
Dear Pather Paree:

H.E. Archbishop Torkom Hanoogian has accepted your 1983 parish annual
repert, and enclosed is his letter of approval.

However, there are a few discrepancies which require your immediate
attention:

a) In Section I of Financial Report the total amount of Recelpts
and Donations should be $63,532.67 instead of $63,542.67.
Consequently, the total receipts on page twc of the sanme
report should be $253,304.93 instead of $253,207.43, a variance
of $97.50.

b) The election of the assembly officers were not held in accor-
dance with Article 14 (a) and (b) of the Bylaws.

¢) The Parish Council report is presented in the first person,
singular, on behall of the chairman. Since this is the report
of a group of elected officers, it would be advisable to have
it prepared for the signatures of the President (Priest) and
the 3ecretary, in addition tc the Chairman.

Please consider the above points in preparing your next year's report
and thanks.

Respectfully,

Michael M. Kermian
Pirector

cc. Parish Council Chairnan




